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Greetings and Happy New Year! 
 
The Reunion Committee is excited about planning our upcoming 106th Family Reunion, August 5-7, 2011.  
This year we want you to feel a part of shaping our reunion weekend.  You will find enclosed your reunion 
registration form and we ask that you complete it and mail it on or before June 30, 2011.  Over the last two 
years our family members have catered our reunion to keep the cost down due to the economy.  This year 
they have chosen to relax and enjoy fellowship with the family.  The Sheraton Airport Hotel in Charlotte is 
once again our Reunion Hotel Headquarters and location for our Sunday Worship Service and Fellowship 
Dinner.  Challenger 3 golf and amusement park, located in Shelby was at the top of the list for picnic 
locations this year, because of the outdoor activities for adults and children.  Please take time to visit the 

selected websites highlighting areas of interest over the reunion weekend. 

 
May God Continue to Keep You and Bless You, 

 

 

Deidra Webber Humphrey 

 

REUNION SPEAKER 
We are asking family members to submit a name of a family 

member to be considered for this year’s Sunday Speaker.  We 

prefer that the family member has some speaking experience 

religious or motivational.  Please contact us by email at 

hhumph1060@aol.com . We look forward to hearing from 

you. 

HABITAT FOR HUMANITY 

Cousins Miriam Grigsby Bates and Lewis Brooks are 

passionate about getting our family involved this year in a 

community service project.  They are laying the ground work 

on how our family members can volunteer to build a habitat 

home in Gaston or Cleveland County.  Our goal is to plan this 

effort during the month or week of the family reunion.  If you 

would like to find out more and join their efforts, please 

contact Lewis Brooks at lewisebrooks@aol.com or 1-888-222-

5016 or 202-607-4435 

 

SCHOLARSHIP 
Family members who have been accepted to a college or 

university, continuing their enrollment at a college or 

university and must be a full-time student in “good academic 

standing” may request a scholarship application at 

hhumph1060@aol.com   Donations towards scholarships can 

be made at anytime.  

Make checks to: Roberts, Borders, Mauney, Howell, Briggs 

and Related Families (Inside the memo portion of the check 

indicate for scholarship fund) mail to: 
Gwendolyn Robinson  

P.O. Box 2771  

Shelby, North Carolina 28151 

 

FAMILY BIOGRAPHIES 
The family reunion museum will be on display again 

throughout the reunion weekend at the Sheraton hotel.  Cousin 

Jimmy Biggers and Lewis Brooks would like for you to   

continue to submit family photos and now collecting your 

family biographies.  To find out more, contact them directly at 

lewisebrooks@aol.com or 202-607-4435 or 1-888-222-5016.   
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